
‭BARROW HIGH SCHOOL‬
‭NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT‬

‭1694 Okpik Street‬
‭Utqiagvik, AK 99723‬

‭907-852-9601‬

‭Dear Sir/Ma'am,‬

‭I hope this letter finds you well. The 2024-25 school year has begun and with it all of the exciting‬
‭activities that Barrow High School has to offer. With the reintroduction of class trips for graduating‬
‭seniors, we are proud to provide our students with a unique opportunity to expand their knowledge‬
‭of the world, understand new people, places, and cultures, discover more about themselves, and‬
‭grow more confident and independent. This tour includes many amazing sites and activities that will‬
‭tap into their interests and make it a more personal experience. The trip to Greece is open to all‬
‭graduating seniors, who also have the opportunity to earn three college credits by completing an‬
‭additional project related to their tour experience.‬

‭The trip is an all-inclusive event that includes airfare. The cost per student is $5,739. Our goal this‬
‭year is to raise $57,390. The students and I have already set up fundraising events and activities to‬
‭support the cost of the trip. We will be hosting dances, fun nights, selling baked goods at sporting‬
‭events, and raffles. While I am hopeful we will be able to reach our goal, I want to recognize that‬
‭many of these students are very busy with their senior year and are involved in a variety of activities‬
‭in and out of school which can impact their availability. I am reaching out to the community to ask‬
‭for support in reaching our fundraising goals. Your generosity can make a significant impact on the‬
‭lives of our students.‬

‭Any contribution, no matter the size, will be greatly appreciated. If you can contribute to our‬
‭fundraising efforts, please mail a check to:‬

‭Senior Class 2025‬
‭Barrow High School‬
‭P.O. Box 960‬
‭Barrow, AK 99723‬

‭Please indicate‬‭For Senior Class Trip 2025‬‭in the memo section of your check. If you have‬
‭questions or would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 907-852-9601. We‬
‭value your continued support. Thank you in advance for considering a donation to the Senior Class‬
‭of 2025 and for committing to help us create a brighter future for our students.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Katrina Matumeak‬
‭Senior Trip Group Leader‬


